Peter Campbell

From: Cliff Hamlow <chamlow@apu.edu>
Sent: Thursday, October 17, 2024 4:21 PM
To: Peter Campbell

Cc: Michael Allawos

Subject: [EXTERNAL] NOx emissions limits

AQMD Stationary Source Committee:

Regarding scheduled vote on proposed amendments to two rules that would set NOx emissions limits at

zero for residential and commercial space heating and residential water heating. Amended rules will apply to
the manufacturing, sales, and installation of these appliances — essentially eliminating natural gas appliances
for these uses.

| am totally opposed to this nonsense proposed rule. There is not enough electricity or other sources of
energy in California to sustain such a rule.

Please reign in this proposal and maintain the rules we currently have. Prices of construction and replacement
of current appliances is too high for the regular citizen to afford.

Cliff Hamlow,
Former Mayor, City of Glendora



